
 
 
 
 

 
From December 9-13, Saint George 

Academy (SGA) students and faculty celebrated 
Spirit Week, a new SGA tradition that serves to 
create positive school spirit and gives student the 
opportunity to express their creativity. 

The week began with “Twin Day” during 
which students dressed as twins with their friends 
or members of the faculty. The culminated with the 
official lighting of the school Christmas tree. 

 
Students pose near the Christmas tree 

On the following day students and teachers 
enjoyed the very comfortable “PJ Day” where 
everyone attended class in their coziest pajamas 
and slippers.  

 
Seniors pose with their History teacher for Decades 

Day 

The next day students and members of 
the faculty dressed up for “Decades Day” in the 

style of their favorite decade. Costumes ranged 
from the 1920s-2000s. This day was also “Teacher 
Appreciation Day” during which students 
delivered heartwarming letters and gifts to their 
teachers in appreciation for their work.  

 
Mr. Stasiw addresses the students during Spirit Week 

The following day was “International 
Cuisine Day” where students enjoyed foods from 
their native countries. Students cooked up a storm 
of mouthwatering international dishes. Principal 
Andrij Stasiw also catered everyone’s favorite – 
pyrohy. On this day the 11th grade also held a 
fashion show of some of their inventive and 
creative costumes – all made out of newspaper – 
during the Art Class with Ms. Irene Saviano. 

 
Students prepare for their fashion show 

The week culminated in a Spirit Week 
Award ceremony for those who showed the most 
spirit and creativity in their costumes. 

Students and faculty greatly enjoyed the 
fun and creative themes of the week. 

**Photos courtesy SGA News Association 

SGA Celebrates Spirit 
Week 

 


